
Village of Petersburg 
September 6th, 2023 
 
 The Chairman and Village Board of Trustees met for a Budget Workshop on 
September 6th, at 5:30 p.m. in the Village Office. Board members were given prior notice 
of the meeting.  
 Board members present: Tina Henn, Ashley Thieman, Corey Stokes, Mitch Koch 
and Steve Werner. Staff: Sundae Provencher.  
 Board members went through the expected expenditures for the upcoming fiscal 
year. Information will be sent to the accountant for his opinion on the property tax 
request. 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Corey Stokes, Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST: _______________________________ 
          Sundae Provencher, Clerk  


